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Hello Everyone,
Margie and I want to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Peace-filled New Year. Praying that 2024 
brings more of God’s presence into our lives, we need Him!

Your support, prayers, and generosity have allowed us to continue to demonstrate the Love of Christ to 
many in Mindanao, thank you! As we celebrate your giving, we most sincerely thank God for giving us 
his Son Jesus, to be the free gift of eternal life to all who trust and believe on Him. 

This has been a transitional year; we’ve seen some of our supported young people graduate College, 
leave High School for college, and some into employment. For Margie and I personally, it was a difficult 
year in many ways, but now we have received the command to go! The changing of the goal posts 
prophetic statement said in December 2000 looks now to be fulfilled in 2024 with our relocation to 
full-time serving on Mindanao.

I didn’t recall the stats on our accomplishments in this greeting, simply to emphasize you have touched 
hundreds of children, young people, and adults and that is no small undertaking by all of us. From babies 
to grandparents, teachers and students, Pastors and members, God has touched the lives of everybody 
we have come in contact with personally and through our practical giving. 

On behalf of all those who received gifts through our ministry Live Loved, a BIG Thank you and Merry 
Christmas. Please consider partnering with us financially through Globe International, every gift is used 
to fully support our work in Mindanao. We need it more as the time of His appearance grows closer.

Live Loved and remember, that with Jesus You’ll Never Walk Alone! #YNWA
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